AUSTRALIAN FEDERATED UNION OF LOCOMOTIVE EMPLOYEES

Circular: 79/18

Ref: Toowoomba Union Meeting

21/08/2018



Dear members,

Yesterday I sent out a combined union circular for a Traincrew meeting at the Toowoomba QRI hall for Wednesday the 22nd at 1330hrs.

I understand this is short notice however I thought I would seize on the last minute notification that rail unions and myself would be in Toowoomba on Wednesday and attempt to catch up with members whilst I was in Toowoomba.

Although this meeting will be going ahead as planned I also plan on having an AFULE Traincrew meeting during the September shutdown period in roughly three weeks' time. Once this shutdown is confirmed and a location is secured, I will be sure to give you plenty of notification to assist in your ability to attend.

If you have any questions please contact the state office on 07 3844 9163 or statesecretary@afule.org.au

In Solidarity,

Michael McKitrick A/State Secretary